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From: Susan Shamel <susanshamel@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2016 7:30 PM
To: Howland, Debra
Subject: Net metering for solar

Dear Ms. Howland,

I’m urging you to please continue net-metering for solar. I’m requesting this not on a personal level, although we do
have rooftop solar, but because converting to renewable energy is a must for our planet. Having retired here from our
southern progressive neighbor MA, we found NH to lag in incentives for 21st century energy.

Climate change, although politicized, is a simple scientific fact. It is imperative that we listen to the scientists and move
away from dirty fossil fuels and the infrastructure surrounding these.

Please support solar net-metering,
Susan Shamel
Hlllsborough, NH

Sent from my iPad
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